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Thursday,  

February 28th             

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, February 28th, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.  
 * We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:00 P.M.
*We will have the 2007 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $2.00 each plus postage ($1.00 per book). 

* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775.     
* At this meeting we will be taking names for the last time for possible induction into the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame. If you know of someone, please  make sure he or she is up to the standards of our Organization.  

Also, if you have any information on the person, please give it to me by the February meeting. The 2007 Hall of Famers will be announced at the March meeting.  
* Our next Induction ceremonies will         be on Thursday, November 13th at          the Venetian in Garfield.

* I would also like to know as many     E-Mail Addresses of our membership as possible. This would let me get in contact with all of you a lot faster & if you wish, I can also send you our “Newsletter”  each month. All you have to do is send an E-Mail to me at: 

hhascup@yahoo.com
Ring Notes:    

*Ring # 25 has their monthly   meetings every 2nd Tuesday of  the month at the Senior Citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 7:30  PM. Call President, Don McAteer at 1-973-222-9685 for more information. Also Ring #25 will be having their annual affair in late June.

*The Dover Boxing Club is running another Boxing Show at Schuetzen Park in North Bergen on Saturday, March 15th. It will be Canada vs. the best boxers of New Jersey. If anyone is interested in attending, PLEASE let me know ASAP. The  Hall will pay for half of it, BUT we  will only take the first 10 people.

*The New Jersey Golden Gloves     will start on Friday, February 29th       in Eatontown. The Gloves will run until the middle of April. For more information, PLEASE call Dan Shannon at 1-908-380-0829. 

*Hudson County Athletic Hall        of Fame will be having their annual Inductions on Thursday, March 27th. This year they will be inducting    Mark Medal and Emile Griffith,  among others. The only problem       we have is that our Hall of Fame meeting will be on the same date     and I can’t change it. If you are interested in going, The affair will      be held at the Casino in the Park in Jersey City, beginning with cocktails   at 6 p.m. Tickets are $65 and can be purchased by calling (201) 915-1386 during business hours. I did get word that Griffith might not be able to attend.
Most of the New Jersey Boxing      Hall of Fame Jackets are in. If        you ordered a Jacket please have    your money at this meeting. If you attended at least 5 meetings last year, you will get the Jacket for half the price, which only $45. If  you didn’t attend half the meetings, then you    will have to pay the FULL price 

of $90. No money, no Jacket, sorry.

FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP         DUES ARE DUE!   If you are just joining our organization you pay a  total of $20.00 for the 1st yr  ($10 to join & $10 for the year). If you are already a member all you have to      pay is the $10.00. 

http://www.njboxinghof.org/
Keep Punching, President          Henry Hascup                                    




